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Nominations Requested for Storke,
Friedman and Other University
Awards

The campus community is invited to submit nominations for the 2014 University
Awards, which are given to students completing undergraduate or graduate degrees
during the current academic year. Recipients are honored for performing “above and
beyond the call of duty” in service to the university, the student body and the
community.

Among the awards are the Thomas More Storke Award; the Jeremy D. Friedman
Memorial Award; the Yonie Harris Award for Civility in Public Discourse; the Alice
Marita Whitted Memorial Award; the University Service Award and the University
Award of Distinction.

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the



edge of the Pacific Ocean.


